
THANK YOU WONDERFUL SOCIAL CLUB!!
The Trust would like to express thank you to the hardworking, creative and
supportive Social Club for all the wonderful work they have been doing and
events they have been putting on lately. The Trust would particularly like to
express appreciation for the Hall Opening & Trust Celebration, as well as the
Mid Winter Christmas Party.  The Village and Trust are very lucky to have you. 
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WELCOME TO THE VILLAGE!
A huge and warm welcome to our newest Resident's.  Jan and
Dennis Greasley who we welcome into Unit 14 and Shirley Coker in
Unit 9.  We are so thrilled to have you all in the village and hope you
are very happy here.  We would also like to wish all the best to
Robin and Linda for their next chapter. 

WHEELCHAIR AVAILABLE
There is a wheelchair in the village
available for any residents to borrow,
this is going to be relocated to the
hobby shed. 

HOBBY SHED ITEMS
There are a few items in the hobby shed up for sale
including a hot water heater, TV cabinet,
curtains, video player, blinds from old deck, Clear
drop down blind (1 only), box of light fittings. Please
contact Sheila 0212945814. All proceeds will go to the
Social Club. Thanks to those that cleaned the place
up it's looking great!

RESIDENTS MEETINGS
Every Monday BEFORE the Trust Meeting (which are usually held the

second Monday of the Month) a meeting is held by your Resident
Trustee's to discuss any matters you would like raised at the Trust

Meeting.  Meetings will take place in the Hall from 1pm for one hour.  
Your Resident Trustee's are :

Murray Madden - Kath Johnston - Pat Milich



Friday 25th August, 10am

Ngunguru Sports Complex

Entry $5




Raffles, food & entertainment

Please show your support 
for the local Daffodil Day
fundraiser next Friday! 

RATES REBATES
Emma will be distributing forms for Rates Rebates to those that may qualify on Wednesday 23rd
August.  If you do not get a form and you think you may qualify please get in touch with Emma
nrvtrust@gmail.com, 02108035704.



The BINGO which was held on Tuesday 15th, this week was a great success with
a good turnout from the residents and will go ahead again on Tuesday 22nd

August at 1.00pm to 3.00pm with tickets being available for sale from 12.00pm.
We have advertised it outside the village and hopefully will get a good turnout.

All welcome!!



Our MID WINTER XMAS DINNER went well with 52 village and Trustee members
attending with great entertainment from the Ngunguru Ukulele members. We
had many compliments regarding the meal provided which is great to hear. 

A fun night was had by all.  

Birthdays in August were celebrated by
Dee Brickell and Irene Wyatt, 

we hope you celebrated in style 
with family and friends




From the Social Club......

 The next happy hour will be on Sunday 3rd September. 

Special thanks to 
Deni and Phi 

for your organization!



Newsletters can also be viewed on www.nrv.co.nz

NRV Trust Contact - Emma Pearce - nrvtrust@gmail.com, 02108035704

Celebration Time!!! 


